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Pharmacy Society of Wisconsin: Position on Pharmacists’ Professional Judgement

“The Pharmacy Society of Wisconsin (PSW) stands with the American Pharmacists
Association (APhA) in support of pharmacist’s right to professional judgment.

PSW supports pharmacists in the unrestricted use of professional judgment to act in the
best interest of patients and asserts that a pharmacist’s independent medication review is

essential to patient safety.

PSW opposes the creation of state and federal laws that negate a pharmacist’s right to
exercise professional judgment in the best interest of patients’ clinical outcomes.”
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